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Annual General Meeting August 2017
Chairman’s Report by Andy Bedford
Thank you once again to the Committee for their service during the past year and keeping the membership informed and co-ordinating fixtures.
In particular, I would also like to thank Andy Grout and and the committee at Pagham Yacht Club for providing us with a fantastic Nationals event and to the galley who have kept us fed and watered.
Continuing the theme of last year, the numbers have continued to grow with the biggest turnout so far at the Inland Nationals of 15, 16 boats at the Thorpe Bay TT and 10 at Clacton. This year’s Nationals has also seen a rise in boat numbers when you consider that Pagham has no Hurricanes at the club.
Again there have been a number of new faces appearing on the circuit and this is always great to see and testament to the friendly and helpful class that we have always been. We have also seen the fleets grow at Starcross to 16 and Clacton has grown their numbers to 5.
I would like to thank the continued support of our sponsors AWSailboats, Andark, Dinghy Rope and GJW Direct. I would also like to welcome our two new sponsors Forward WIP and M2 Graphics. Forward WIP are at the forefront of manufacturing sailing safety equipment and were used in the Americas Cup this year.  I would also like to welcome M2 Graphics who have been responsible for the fantastic pull ups with the sponsors on which I’m sure you will agree help to promote the class and the boat stickers for the Nationals.  
Finally, I wish you all every success in the Nationals and I hope that you will agree that the class is going from strength to strength.
